STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.,, P.O. Box 47250 ® Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 © TTY (360) 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PG-090030

April 14,2010

Bert A. Valdman

Executive VP & Chief Operating Officer
Puget Sound Energy

PO Box 90868 MS: EST-07W

Bellevue, Washington 98009-0868

Dear Mr. Valdman:

Re: 2009 Standard Natural Gas Inépection of West King County

Thank you for the updated progress report dated April 14, 2010 concerning our inspection of the
Puget Sound Energy West King County (PSE) natural gas system conducted in April through
July, 2009. We previously closed the probable violations related to instrument calibration and
copper service leak surveys and we accept your proposal to conduct remedial action within 180
days for regulators found to not have adequate vent screening. Docket PG-090030 will be closed
as of April 14, 2010. »

We would like to thank PSE personnel for their cooperation and professionalism in addressing
these issues. If you have any questions or need any further assistance please call Scott Rukke at

(360) 664-1241.

Sincerely, »

St

Pipeline Safety Director

cc. Mike Hobbs, PSE
Duane Henderson, PSE
Helge Ferchert, PSE




